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July 28, 1989
Fort St. Vrain
Unit No. 1
P-89288

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Docket No. 50-267

SUBJECT: Fort St. Vrain
Security System
Upgrades

REFERENCE: 1) PSC Letter,
Fuller to Document
Control Desk Dated
July 15, 1988
(P-80233)

2) PSC Letter,
Warembourg to
Document Control
Desk, Dated May 5,
1989 (P-89169)

Gentlemen:

This letter conveys an update on the status of ongoing security system
upgrades at Fort St. Vrain.

The material enclosed herewith contains Safeguards Information as defined
by 10 CFR 73.21 and its disclosure to unauthorized individuals is
prohibited by Section 147 of the Atomic Energy Act of 1954, as amended.
Therefore, the material, with the exception of this cover letter, should
not be placed in the Public Documents Room.

Should you have any questions, please contact Mr. M. H. Holmes at
(303) 480-6960.
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